
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 17 September 2020 

  At the Policy & Sustainability Committee meeting of 14 May 

2020, it was resolved that authority would be delegated to 

the Chief Executive in consultation with the Leader and 

Depute Leader of the Council, to implement temporary 

spaces for people schemes following the agreed five-day 

consultation period. 

Question (1) Can the leader confirm he has been consulted in relation to 

the implementation of each ‘spaces for people’ scheme? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can he confirm the dates on which he was consulted in 

relation to the implementation of each individual ‘spaces for 

people’ scheme? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What comments did the leader provide in relation to each 

scheme when he was consulted? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


